DEVINE

MILLIMET

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

June 11, 2007

Mark W. Dean
mdean@devinemillimet.com
603.226.1000

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 603.226.1001 (FAX)
and Secretary

NH Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re:

Docket No. DE 07-064

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. (“NHEC”) to request that the
following individuals be added to the service list in DE 07-064 for the purposes of receiving copies
of Commission orders as well as the pleadings and data responses of the parties:

Heather Kaufman

Energy Access Financial/Consultant Manager
NH Electric Cooperative, Inc.

579 Tenney Mountain Highway

Plymouth, NH 03264

Steve Kaminski

Vice President of Power Resources and Access
NH Electric Cooperative, Inc.

579 Tenney Mountain Highway

Plymouth, NH 03264 \

Mark W. Dean, Esquire
Devine, Millimet & Branch, PA
49 North Main Street

Concord, NH 03301

I you have any questions concerning this request please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,
ark-W. Dean
-
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